
From Age

Dear Santa



JUST FOLLOW THESE SIMPLE 
STEPS TO SEND YOUR WISH LIST 

TO SANTA THIS CHRISTMAS:

Address your letter to Santa or Father Christmas, Santa’s 
Grotto, Reindeerland, XM4 5HQ.

Remember to include your full name and home address in 
your letter so that you can get a reply.

If you send your letter before Friday 6th December then Santa 
will do his best to send you a reply before Christmas Day.

You can come and post your letter here in the Superstore, 
but remember to stick on a stamp, otherwise the postman 

won’t be able to deliver your message.


